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Mr. Andy Leimer

Federal Communications Commission
7435 Oakland Mills Road

Columbia, MD 21046

800 independence Ave., S. W.
Washingten. D. C, 20591

Ref: Federal Communications Commission (FCC) certification of ICOM Inc. Transceiver,
FCC ID: AFJ369900

Pear Mr, Leimer:

We have received the ICOM Inc. letier, dated June 6, 2017, notifying the FAA of an
application, submitted to the FCC, for certification of the transceiver Model IC-A25N or
1C-A25C with FCC ID: AFJ369900, and we have completed the subject review,

We have no objection to the FCC certification of this very high frequency (VHF) 1COM Inc.
air ground transceiver for 25 kHz channel spacing operations, providing 8.33 kHz operation
will not be exercised within the United States (U.S.). Applicant should be aware that

8.33 kHz is not allowed within the U.S. National Air Space.

If you require additional information, please contact Mr. lan Atkins, Group Manager,
Spectrum Engineering Services Group, at (202) 267-7531 or Ms. Annette Allender,
Electronics Engineer, Spectrum Planning and International Team, at (202) 267-3893 or via
e-mail: annette.allender@faa gov.

Sincerely, .-
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Director,
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cc:

Hideji Fujishima

e-mail: world_support@icom.co.jp.com
Ph.: +81 6 6793 8424



